
NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled 
public meeting of the Manchester Township Planning 
Commission for March 25, 2020 has been cancelled 
due to the Manchester Township Board of 
Supervisors issuing a Declaration of Emergency 
regarding the CoVid-19 (Corona Virus) at the urging 
of the Governor of Pennsylvania and the Federal 
Government to help prevent the spread of the virus. 

 
Stewart S. Olewiler, III 
Zoning/Planning Officer 
 

SSO/tlj 

 
 

 


